
The Rural College, Kanakapura 

Second Prayer Committee Meeting 2018-19 

The second meeting was convened by the principal and all the 

committee members and the co-ordinator present in the meeting. Prof. 

Devaraju has welcomed the principal and the members and thanked all 

the members for their support. It was decided to arrange the morning 

prayers accordingly.  

January and February – Commerce and Management 

March – Arts  

April - Science 

The committee expressed complete satisfaction for the performance of 

the students and their presentations in the prayer meetings. The 

meeting was concluded with the vote of thanks by the convenor of the 

committee.  

All the members present in the meeting.  

 

Convenor         Principal 

  



The Rural College, Kanakapura 

First Prayer Committee Meeting 2019-20 

The first Prayer Committee meeting was convened by the principal Dr.M 

Govindappa and the committee was reconstituted. Prof. Rajanna 

Kanekal, HOD of English was made the convenor of the committee and 

the members were selected from different faculties.  

The convenor has briefed the importance of the morning prayers in the 

educational institutions. Every day should begin with motivation through 

presentation by the student fraternity and the presentations play a vital 

part among the students.  

He allotted the work to his team mates to select the students and to 

prepare them before presenting their ideas in the prayer meeting. It 

was decided to arrange the prayers faculty wise. 

July – Commerce and Management 

August – Arts  

September – Science 

October – Teaching staff 

The meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks by the convenor.  

All the members present in the meeting.  

 

Convenor         Principal 

  



The Rural College, Kanakapura 

Second Prayer Committee Meeting 2019-20 

The Second Prayer Committee meeting was convened by the principal 

Dr.M Govindappa, Prof. Rajanna Kanekal, HOD of English welcomed the 

principal and  the committee members.   

The convenor has extended sincere thanks to the principal who has 

supported in all the respects and the members who actively involved in 

the process of prayers through their motivation and supervision.  

In this Even Semester, the same allocation  was decided to continue and 

convenor expected the same enthusiasm from the members to make the 

morning prayers great success.  

The meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks by the convenor.  

All the members present in the meeting. 

 

Convenor         Principal 

  


